
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Sunday 29th December 2024  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Prayer List: Pat and Clive, Richard, Alison, Donna, Ron, Jan, David, Hilda, 
Christine, John, Ian, Simon, Moira, Val, Janet and Family. 

Church Office  01253 823904 // allsaintsanchorsholme@gmail.com 
Vicar Rev. Anthony Barnshaw 01253 858654 // anthony.barnshaw@btinternet.com 

www.allsaintsanchorsholme.com Charity no. 1132756 

 

NEWSLETTER 
Sunday 22nd December 2024  

Mon 23rd 10.00 Christingle Making 19.30 
 

Table Tennis 
 

Tue 24th  
 

 18.00 Christingle Service 

Wed 25th 10.30 
 

Christmas Day 
Celebration 

  

Thu 26th  
 

   

Fri 27th  
 

   

Sat 28th  
 

   

Sun 29th 09.00 
10.30 

Holy Communion 
Morning Service 

  

 

Mon 30th   19.30 Table Tennis 
 

Tue 31st  
 

   

Wed 1st  
 

   

Thu 2nd  
 

   

Fri 3rd  
 

   

Sat 4th  
 

   

Sun 5th 09.00 
10.30 

Holy Communion 
Morning Service 

  

 



Christingle Making Volunteers needed please for Monday 23/12 @10am. To 
help with assembling the Christingles for the Christmas Eve service - mince 
pies and a brew will be provided - Jacqui Green 07530 358724 
 

 
 

 



Wheelchairs, walkers, frames, crutches, spectacles etc. are no longer 
being collected by DCF. The reasons for this are as follows: There is no way 
to know what is coming and when; It can take up to a year to gather enough to 
send down by courier to the Through the Roof warehouse in Aldershot; 
Consequently, there is an issue of long term storage; Sometimes, the items 
donated are not actually usable by the charity. 
 
Please accept our deep gratitude for all that you have given over the years. It 
has been life changing for so many men and women, boys and girls. We 
recommend that any future items be either: offered back to the NHS, if they 
issued them and will receive them back (some authorities are now doing that) 
or offered free to anyone in need - perhaps via church or via a 'free 
marketplace' website - or taken to one of our local charity shops. Local 
opticians are now willing to receive unwanted spectacles on behalf of 'sight 
assistance' charities  
God bless you for your many kindnesses.   
Philip Watson and our DCF Group 
 

 


